28 August 1958

Dear friend:

1 hope you will excuse my delay in sending
you this letter. I not only directed the July 25th
celebration, but had to leave immediately after-
ward for a Caribbean Commission meeting in
Trinidad.

I regretted very much your sudden departure.
You were a good, pleasant assoclate in our work down
here. I trust your husband ic now better.

" Do not fail to give my personal regards to
your grand old man.

Sincerely,

ARTURO MORALES CARRION
Commonwealth
Acting Secretary of State

Mrs. Wenonah Inman Winters
- 64 - 62 82and Place
Pego Park
Long Island, N. Y.
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